Email to John Zammit, Area Co-ordinator Mid Essex 

Hi John 
I have attached a zip file with the following data enclosed 

· All referrals made by Mid Essex GPs to secondary care providers - a you will see the vast majority are to MEHT (86%) with a further 8% to Colchester Hospitals University Foundation Trust (CHUFT) 

· No of patients registered with GPs outside Mid Essex - these are primarily with our neighbouring PCTs in including Suffolk 

· No of inpatient admissions (broken down by elective and non elective by provider) - again MEHT is the majority provider with CHUFT  second <<HOSC data.zip>> With respect to the other questions asked the majority of these are probably better answered in discussion on 14th July but I have also attached some further info in response to these as well. I am still trying to secure some director input for the meeting on 14th - as you know Sallie Mills Lewis is on leave that day and although I will be coming I am sure the members would appreciate the presence of an Exec Board meeting as well! 

Please let me know if you have immediate queries on the attached - happy to provide further clarification as required 
<<HOSC scope_reponse_June_2010.doc>> 
Regards 

Jane Richards 
Assistant Director of Public Health  (Health Improvement & Health Inequalities) 
NHS Mid Essex 

T: 01245 459416 
E: jane.richards@midessexpct.nhs.uk 
Swift House,Hedgerows Business Park,Colchester Road, Chelmsford,Essex. CM2 5PF 

'We care about people...We do a great job...We work together!' 
 please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email? 

